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Naturopathic doctors are a crucial part of my health care. They have helped me get 

to the root of chronic issues that had gone unsolved for decades. Without this kind of 

support, I would still be suffering unnecessarily and unable to function in my daily life. 

If they are not reimbursed appropriately, then their services become harder to afford. 

I need them to be reimbursed at a more equitable rate like medical doctors and 

professionals so that this kind of care remains accessible. 


